Dear Michael,

Your request for additional time to make a decision about whether or not to accept our offer of admission to the Master in Teacher Program has been approved. You have until May 15, 2002, to inform us of your decision. Please follow the same procedure that was outlined in the offer of admission letter: 

To hold your place in the MIT class beginning September, 2002, you will need to do the following by May 15, 2002. 

1) Inform the Admissions Office, in writing, of your decision to accept or decline this offer of admission at: Admissions Office, The Evergreen State College, Olympia, WA  98505-0002 or mickn@evergreen.edu
2) Submit a non-refundable $100 tuition deposit along with the tuition deposit form. Your deposit will be applied toward tuition for Fall Quarter, 2002. 

Sincerely,

Scott Coleman, Director

Master in Teaching Program 

